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Question No. 27 

Senator Carr asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2006: 

What was the outcome of the MCCA meeting in relation to Residential Tenancy Databases? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Department is advised that the Standing Committee of Officials of Consumer Affairs has 
considered the Report on Residential Tenancy Databases and regulation impact statement, and that 
the matter will be referred to Ministerial Council on Consumer Affairs Ministers in the third quarter 
of 2006 for consideration out-of-session.   
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